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Welcome back!  

Happy New Year and welcome back to the 

start of the Spring Term. I hope you have 

all had a wonderful Christmas break. 

Our book for English this half term is The 

Bear and The Piano. The children have 

already enjoyed listening to some 

different piano music and making some 

predictions about what will happen in our 

story.  

The children have already got off to a 

brilliant start with their ocarina lessons. 

 

 

 



Mathematics 

We will be continuing our 

addition and subtraction 

unit this half term. We will 

then be learning to tell the 

time to 15 minute intervals.  

We will also revisit 

fractions and multiplication 

and division.  

 

 

Science 

We will be learning about 

Animals including Humans. 

We will focus on the basic 

needs for survival for 

animals and humans. The 

children will look at the 

importance of exercise, 

being hygienic and eating a 

balanced diet. 

 

PE 

PE will be on 

Wednesday and Friday 

with a focus on dance 

and hockey skills.  

Geography 

Our topic this half term 

is New York. We will be 

looking at the location, 

weather and human and 

physical features of New 

York whilst comparing it 

to Ryde. 

 

 

How can you help at home? 

Please continue to read with your children at 

home as often as possible to increase their 

fluency and understanding of the text. 

Asking the children to tell the time will help 

support their learning in Maths. 
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Art 

We will be designing and 

creating Victorian tiles 

using clay this half 

term.  

 

English 

We are continuing our daily spelling lessons. 

Our book this term is The Bear and The Piano. 

We will be using the book to write a 

Newspaper report of the Bear’s concert. Then 

the children will write their own bravery 

narrative. 


